
 

 

 
 
Interim Uniform Manual Change #2: 
Physical Training Uniform (PTU) Mandatory Wear – November 20, 2018 
 
1. The purpose of this Notice is to confirm that wear of the USNSCC Physical 

Training Uniform (PTU) is now mandatory, and that this requirement applies to all 
Sea Cadets and League Cadets. Accordingly: 

a. Unit Commanding Officers will ensure that their cadets obtain or are issued the 
PTU as soon as possible. 

b. Cadets who are attending Winter Training 2018 are expected to report with the 
PTU in their seabag – two PTU shirts and one pair of PTU shorts. 

2. The PTU is obtained from Vanguard, and consists of the following components: 

a. PTU Shirt (SKU 201008) 

b. PTU Shorts (SKU 201000) 

c. (Optional) Sweatshirt (SKU 201150) 

d. (Optional) Sweatpants (SKU 201157) 

3. This change is effective immediately, and will be included in the forthcoming revision 
of the USNSCC Uniform Manual. 

4. This requirement was first published in March, 2018 as part of the COTC Guidance 
and the Unit Commanding Officers’ Training Guidance. Contact 
sbunting@seacadets.org with any Vanguard ordering issues. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


